

9/28/16
Dear Spring Glen Families!!

Welcome back! The time has come to send in all of those Box Tops you were clipping through the summer!  Many parents are already familiar with the Box Tops for Education Program, but for those who are not, this is a FREE fundraiser. Just collect Box Tops from products you already purchase and turn them in to your child’s teacher. 

Each Box Top is worth 10¢ for the school. This money goes into the general treasury of the PTA to be used to fund things such as enrichment activities or other special projects which support the children and the school. 
Also…this year there is a new opportunity for collecting Box Tops. Check out the information about the Box Tops App. Download offers from General Mills and when you purchase those products, the school earns money in addition to the Box Top on the packaging.

Spring Glen School has averaged earnings over $1000 per year for the last several years from this project. 
A few times this year, your child will receive a Box Top collection sheet. These are a fun way for your child to collect Box Tops, but you may also send clipped Box Tops in an envelope or plastic bag.  Consider asking relatives, neighbors or co-workers to look out for Box Tops as well. Spring Glen families have had many creative ways to find Box Tops and we still receive some from former students.
Let’s all work together to see how many Box Tops we can clip to support our school. Our first submission of the year will be at the end of October. If possible, please send any that you may have to school by 10/14/16.
Thanks for all of your support!

Spring Glen Elementary Box Top Committee

Questions or comments? Please contact Bennie Finch at benniefinch@gmail.com or 203-288-1019
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